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Statement: 

UN-GGIM-AP would like to appreciate the Expert Group on Land Administration and Management 

for the work and effort in development and formulation of the Framework for Effective Land 

Administration and for the visible progress made for the land management sector. 

In particular, UN-GGIM-AP recognizes that the global consultation process involving member states 

and stakeholders was very important to make the FELA in describing why good land administration is 

necessary and crucial part in reaching the sustainable development goals. UN-GGIM-AP believes that 

stronger participation and responses from the member states to the consultation process ensured the 

global perspective of the framework. 

UN-GGIM-AP further supports the framework as a living document to be periodically reviewed and 

updated to suit global circumstances considering the political, societal, economic, environmental and 

technological landscape. UN-GGIM-AP wishes to be a partner for, and continue being active on the 

Expert Group on Land Administration and Management in the future development of the document. 
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